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The new pupil council is in the process of 
being elected.  One representative from 
each class will be voted in by their peers 
and will attend meetings with Mrs Duffy.  
These meetings will include taking forward 
the pupil self-evaluation from last year and 
forming the ‘Playground Charter’ as part of 
our Rights Respecting School Award. 

Primary 1 are wih us 
for full days now.  
Where did the first 
few weeks go? They 
have even been in to 
sample the school 
lunches with Ms Lyttle.

This year we are working with Kelly from Sustrans 

to become an i-Bike school.  We have planned a 

number of cycling activities throughout the year so 

get those bikes serviced! 

Primary 1/2 are investigating 
‘People who help us’.  They have 
started by finding out about all 
the jobs people do in school.  
Next they have lots of 
questions about the Emergency 
Services. P3/4 have special visitors in class 

- ‘name aliens’!  Now the children 
have the difficult job of keeping 
them safe here on planet Earth.  
Are they up to the job?

P5/6/7 have made a great start to their new topic 
with their study questions already displayed in 
class.  Make sure you have a look when you are in on 
our ‘Meet the teacher’ evening.  The children are 
also taking their buddy responsibilities very 
seriously and have been a great help settling the 
infant class.


